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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE
FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20335

May 15, 1975

Mr. Emory L. Brown, Jr..
Box B2 Sguankum Road
HZowell, New Jersey 07731

Dear Mr. Brnwn

\ Your letter of Aprll 25th enclOSLng your check

' in the amount of $161.25 as payment for processing your

request for copies of certain spectrographlc film plates,
has been received.

Attached are photographic copies of three spectro-

~graphic plates, two of them labeled PC78243 and the third

labeled PC78378, and three pages of notes which will ldentzfy
specimens -on- each photographic copy. As I advised you in

- my letter dated April 8th, these plates contain spectrographic

analyses of Q1, Q2, Q3, Q4, Q5, Q9, Ql4, and Ql5. According
to records available there was no spectrographic analysis of
QS.

-After rev1ew1ng the attached data, if you have any
questions, please do not hesitate to correspond w1th this
Bureau.

Sincerely yours,

Clarence M. Kelley -~
Director

Enclosures (6)
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